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2.1.4 Public Involvement and Participation – S5.C.4

 
King County solicits public comment on the contents of the SWMP Plan. King County 
advertises the comment period online at kingcounty.gov/stormwater, social media, and
eNewsletters. Public feedback is reviewed, and included as part of the SWMP Plan, in 
Appendix F.2.

In addition to the SWMP Plan public comment period, King County welcomes
feedback year round. Comments emailed to Stormwater@kingcounty.gov or mailed to 
Stormwater Management Team, King County Dept. of Natural Resources and Parks, 
601 S. Jackson St., Suite 600, Seattle, WA 98104 are also included in the SMWP Plan

King County is updating public engagement practices to include equity and 
environmental justice considerations in decision-making processes when it comes to 
siting, construction, and maintenance of County-initiated capital projects.

No later than March 31st of each year beginning in 2015, King County will post its 
updated SWMP Plan online at www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wlr/sections-
programs/stormwater-services-section/stormwater-program.aspx. Other submittals 
related to the Municipal Permit are available upon request by sending an email to 
Stormwater@kingcounty.gov.

Permittees shall provide ongoing opportunities for public involvement and participation in the 
Permittee’s SWMP and implementation priorities.

Minimum performance measures:

a. Permittees shall create opportunities for the public to participate in the decision-making
processes involving the development, implementation and update of the Permittee’s
SWMP.

b. Each Permittee shall post on their website their SWMP Plan, and the annual report
required under S9.A no later than May 31 each year. All other submittals shall be available 
to the public upon request.


